
From: Card, Rachel
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/2/2013 3:43:23 PM
Subject: teacher forum notes

Attachments: Teacher Forum Talking Points_07.13.2013.docx

I am not sure of if the charter school bullet needs to be updated based on the budget that just passed. Doc is on the 
shared drive.
 
Let me know your thoughts. Thanks.
 
Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086  | m. 803.587.0286
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